Inclement Weather Policy 2018-2019
Adaptive Transportation - Center for Students with Disabilities

In the event of inclement weather, all riders and adaptive transportation staff should check UW-Whitewater’s website to see if classes have been cancelled. If it is found that classes have indeed been cancelled, then both academic and nonacademic rides will be cancelled as well.

When inclement weather conditions occur during times when classes are not in session (weekends and late evenings), the Transportation Coordinator will call University Police Services at (262) 472-4660 to determine road conditions.  If road conditions are poor, the Transportation Coordinator will notify the Director of the Center for Students with Disabilities of the situation. Unless otherwise instructed, adaptive transportation services will be closed until further notice. To announce the closure, an email message will be sent to all riders and employees, and the transportation phone message will be updated.

Depending on road conditions, please note that because nonacademic rides are typically not urgent, transportation services may be cancelled even when classes have not been cancelled.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Drivers and dispatchers who must travel to campus should use their own judgment when deciding whether or not to travel to campus.  If an employee is unable to report to work, it is his or her responsibility to contact fellow CSD dispatchers and drivers to cover the shift and inform the Adaptive Transportation Coordinator immediately.
